
 

 

 

Exhibitions 
In February 2016, members of IPAT Asia 

Chapter participated in the 4th T.O. Lee 

Porcelain Painting Group Exhibition.  

Next March, we will be hosting IPAT 

Asia Chapter exhibition at the Hong 

Kong Central Library. Members please 

start your creativity for your exhibition 

pieces and stay tuned for more details. 

 

 

 

Special Seminars  
IPAT Asia Chapter received a Project 

Grant from Hong Kong Arts 

Development Council to hold an eight-

week porcelain art seminar for secondary 

school students in March 2016. Our 

teachers, Corinna Siu, Lily Huang, 

Monique Leung and Vicky Yeo 

introduced the art of porcelain painting to 

these participants, arousing their 

interest to this art form and learnt to 

appreciate the art of porcelain 

painting. All participants completed 

three projects and took home proudly 

their finished artworks.     
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Beautiful artworks by participants from the special seminar 

 

 

  



Teaching 
Teachers of IPAT Asia Chapter continued another year 

of successful and rewarding teaching experience at 

Caritas Institute of Higher Education. Participants of 

the classes completed a variety of creative and 

innovative artwork. Teachers will continue to bring 

inspirations and skills to share with participants 

interested in learning the art of porcelain painting.  

 

 

  

 

In Loving Memory 

In April 2017, we sadly lost a dear teacher and 

friend, the talented Ms Diddy Yeung after a 

protracted illness. Diddy's creativity, skill and 

passion for art and for people was boundless. 

She shared these gifts and her love freely, and 

with joy, and the lives of the people she 

touched have been enriched beyond measure.  

(shared from Victorian Guild of China Painters Inc) 

 

 


